
Friday, 29th January 
Y Prep finishes at 12noon 
Saturday, 30th January 
Y P&F Family Fun Day 

9am to 12noon at SMCC 
Tuesday, 2nd February 
Y Whole School Assembly 

Formal Uniform 
Thursday, 4th February 
Y QISSN Netball Trials 3.15pm 

to 4.15pm in MKC 
Wednesday, 10th February 
Y Ash Wednesday 
Thursday, 11th February 
Y Year 7-12 Swimming  

Carnival 
Y QISSN Netball Training 3pm 

to 4pm in MKC 
Tuesday, 16th February 
Y Opening College Mass 
Y P&F Meeting 7pm 
Tuesday, 23rd February 
Y Board Meeting 7.30pm 
Thursday, 25th February 
Y QISSN Netball Training 3pm 

to 4pm in MKC 
Friday, 26th February 
Y School Photos 

Formal Uniform 
Monday, 29th February 
Y Volunteer Student  

Protection Training 9am 
Tuesday, 15th March 
Y P&F Meeting 7pm 
Thursday, 17th March 
Y Immunisation Clinic 
Friday, 18th March 
Y Benedictine Awards 2pm 
 

Term 1 - Week 1 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Saint Maryès 
 
As we commence the academic year, I wanted to share with you 
an extract from an article I read during the break. The author of the 
article, Graham Jaeschke, is General Manager of The Smith Family 
in South Australia. The subtitle of his article is åLearning at home is 
as important as what happens in the classroomæ. It is central to the 
success of all our students, that as parents, carers, community, par-
ish and school, we all work collaboratively to support the education 
of the young people in our care. It is not a task that any of us can 
do without the otherÜ 
 

Learning at home is as important as what happens in the classroom (Jaeschke, G. 2016) 
 
How parents interact with their children strongly influences the way they see the world, 
and this includes their attitudes and approach to education. 
 
There is no question that parents want the best for their children. Instincts will tell them 
that engaging in their childès learning will give them a good start in life. 
 
There is an expectation, though, that parents will know how to support their childès learn-
ing. But many parents may be time poor or lack the confidence and skills to help their 
children with their education. 
 
Parental engagement is more than attending school fetes, volunteering on the P & C 
and attending parent/teacher nights. Itès also about parents taking an active interest and 
getting involved in their childès learning journey. 
 
It means supporting what they are being taught in the classroom with learning activities 
within the family, but it doesnèt mean parents have to be experts in what their children 
are studying. They donèt have to spend unlimited hours to make a difference. 
 
The evidence is clear that the strongest influence on a childès future is a parentès expec-
tations and aspirations for their child ä the value they place on education and what they 
believe their child can achieve. 
 
A child with engaged parents, no matter what their background, is more likely to do well 
at school, graduate and go on to higher education. 
 
It can be as simple as conversations about what their child is learning and is interested 
in, parent-child reading, a positive environment for homework, and having learning re-
sources at home. 
 
Parents who donèt engage in their childès education are unknowingly risking the quality 
of their educational outcomes. If they feel unable to support their childès education at 
home, through lack of encouragement, inability to provide resources, or through their 
own negative experiences of school, their child may lose interest in their education alto-
gether. 
 
When children fall behind at school, they may give up entirely. The knock-on effect is 
early-school leaving, poorer job outcomes, and potentially a reliance on welfare later in 
life.  



We know that as parents, you all want the best for your children. The more we as a school can do to facilitate your engagement in 
your childrenès learning, the better the long-term outcomes will be. If there is anything that we can do to help you become more 
engaged with your childès education, please let us know. 
 
Donèt forget about the P&F Family Fun Day being held this Saturday from 9:00am. It will be a great morning and will go ahead rain, 
hail or shine. Hope to see you there. 
 
God Bless 
 
Mrs Angela Myles 
Principal 
 

 
 

Welcome back!  The first week is a busy week for our Preps to Year 6 students with the usual start of school activities.  However, this 
year we have the extra special treat of Dance Fever.  This is an activity linked to our Arts curriculum as well as our HPE.  The fun, 
excitement and health benefits are contagious.  Dance Fever starts today ã Thursday and is every Thursday till the end of Term 1.  
Students donèt need to bring anything just themselves and their Happy Feet. 
 
Welcome to all the new students in our Prep to Year 6 area and some returning students.  There truly is something special about 
Saint Maryès. 
 
The Primary teachers have been working hard to get their rooms finished off and set up ready to start the week.  If you get a 
chance this week to pop in youèll see what I mean.  
 
In my role as Head of Primary, this year I am hoping to get into the classrooms and see the wonderful work of the students and 
teachers and help where I can with lessons and activities.  A big part of my role will be working with teachers across the P to 6 ar-
ea.   
 
Keep an eye out for our Family Fun day this weekend!  Lots to enjoy and many parents to meet and get to know. 
 

Saturday, 30th January 2016  

9am - 12noon 

 

FREE activities, fun and sausage sizzle for the whole family 

in front of the Maryknoll Centre. 

 

If you would like to know more, people can contact Suzanne Mungall on 0499 527 830. 


